
 

Inspirational Learning for Life 

 

GODSTONE PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 

Headteacher:  Mr Nick Usher BSc (Hons) PGCE M.Ed NPQH 
 

IVY MILL LANE 
GODSTONE 

SURREY 
RH9 8NH 

Telephone: (01883) 742326 
Email:admin@godstone.surrey.sch.uk  

Website:  www.godstoneschool.co.uk 
 

 

Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

RE: Harvest Festival – October 2023 

We are looking forward to our Harvest Festival services on Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th October.  

On Tuesday 10th October, Reception to Year 6 will be taking part in a community Harvest Festival in school at 

9:15am. As Reception children do not attend the service at the church, we would like to invite all parents/carers 

with children in Reception to attend the service in school on Tuesday 10th October. You will be invited in through 

the side door leading out onto the school car park from 9am. Reception children will stay to perform their song 

and listen to the songs from Year 1 and Year 2. Reception children will then return to class and the remaining 

classes will then perform their songs.   Unfortunately we do not have space to accommodate parents from others 

classes on this date. 

On Thursday 12th October, Year 1 to Year 6 will be taking part in the Harvest Festival at St Nicholas Church. The 

service will begin at 9:30am. We would like to invite parents/carers to attend this service at the church. Doors will 

open from 9:15am.  

We kindly ask if you are able to provide your child with one (or more) non-perishable item/s of food as a 

contribution to the local food bank. Please may we ask that contributions are sent in to school with your child by 

Monday 9th October at the latest. At the end of the church service, there will also be a collection with any monetary 

donations going to those less fortunate. We also have a donation box for the food bank at school, so any donations 

would also be welcomed at other times throughout the school year.  

We look forward to welcoming Reception parents/carers to school on Tuesday 10th October and parents/carers of 

children in Years 1-6 at St Nicholas Church on Thursday 12th October.  

Best wishes, 

Miss E Barwick 

The Arts Lead 
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